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Freedom of Information Request Ref: UHB 17-269 
 

Date 9 May 2017 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. The 
Trusts response is as follows: 

 
 

1. Does the Trust provide a packed lunch/dinner to patients discharged before/during 
mealtimes? 
Yes. 

 
 

1a.If yes, please give an example of the contents of the meal 
Sandwich, yoghurt and fruit. 

 
 

2. Are the meals provided under a PFI arrangement? 
No. 

 
 

If so, is this a separate contract, or linked to a wider catering/other contract? 
N/A. 

 
 

2a. Please give the value of the contract to provide packed lunches for the last year 
figures are available. If part of a wider contract, please estimate the proportion of the 
contract which covers packed lunches. 
£31,776.36 

 
 

3. How many packed lunch/dinner meals were provided during the year 2015/16? 
 Month  Sandwiches Yoghurt  Fruit 
Apr-15 1164 566 522 
May-15 1107 433 550 
Jun-15 1303 500 566 
Jul-15 1155 496 564 
Aug-15 1262 503 607 
Sep-15 1849 846 995 
Oct-15 1314 410 592 
Nov-15 1518 512 636 
Dec-15 832 178 286 
Jan-16 1157 199 334 



2  
 

Feb-16 1700 210 322 
Mar-16 1584 259 358 

 

Total 
 

15945 
 

5112 
 

6332 
 

4. Please calculate an average cost for providing each meal. 
AVERAGE SANDWICH PRICE £1.80 
YOGHURT PRICE £0.23 
FRUIT PRICE £0.30 

 
 

This concludes our response. We trust that you find this helpful, but please do not hesitate to 
contact us directly if we can be of any further assistance. 

 
 

If, after that, you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 
an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date 
of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: 

 
Trust Secretary 
University Hospitals Bristol NHS Foundation Trust 
Trust Headquarters 
Marlborough Street 
Bristol 
BS1 3NU 

 
 

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 
 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be 
contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire, SK9 5AF 

 
To view the Freedom of Information Act in full please click  here. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 

http://www.opsi.gov.uk/acts/acts2000/ukpga_20000036_en_1



